Could we have dialogue please about Councils initiative towards getting a Seniors space in the
community. Where by programs could be accessed for Seniors in our community. Currently the library is
everyone’s quiet space and the racquet club for activities and social. In Whistler there is no space for
Socializing and hosting programs which is so very important for seniors well being . As Meadow Park,
Spruce Creek, Myrtle community school, have no space, that is available where do these people go.?

As the Whistler Community ages the need becomes more apparent. Please give this some
consideration in your planning sessions.

| am bringing this to your attention once again.

As there have been rejections to offer certain services and programs to our seniors which would be very
beneficial because we have no suitable accessible space. ?

The numbers are increasing in our aging community and they too deserve some Recognition.

Thanks for your attention,

Erika Durlacher





